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January 15, 2025 
 

Dear Business Proprietor/Manager:  

CUPE Education Workers Steering Committee represents over 7000 K-12 education support workers in 
Saskatchewan. Our goal is to motivate, educate, and bring together education support workers in 
Saskatchewan. 

Our annual EWSC conference will be held in Yorkton from May 7-9, 2025.  The conference offers 
workshops and events designed to involve and inspire our members. 

We will have a raffle table with proceeds donated to Yorkton Early Years Family Resource Centre (YEYFRC). 
We are looking for your support with a donation to our raffle table.   

Yorkton Early Years Family Resource Centre is a safe, stimulating environment for families to learn and 
grow with their child. They offer a variety of programs and events for parents/caregivers and children 
prenatal to (and including) age 5. These services are free to all our families within the community.  To 
learn more about YEYFRC and the amazing work they are doing visit, https://signyeyfrc.ca/. 

Please contact me if you would like to know more about this fundraiser or our conference. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request and we look forward to hearing from you.  

Sincerely,  

 

Karla Sastaunik 
EWSC Chairperson 
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